
Whataburger New Offerings 

 

As you may have seen, we have recently launched 2 new limited time offers, the Hatch Green Chile 

Bacon Burger and finally what we have all been waiting for, our new Spicy Chicken Sandwich!  I wanted 

to share some talking points with you in the hopes that you can help us get the word out!        

  

Hatch Green Chile Bacon Burger- Close your eyes and imagine this with me: Two all-beef patties. 

American and Monterey Jack cheese. Sizzling bacon and the smooth, roasted heat of Hatch green chiles. 

Hungry yet? Good news, you don’t just have to imagine anymore. You can taste it yourself on the new 

Hatch Green Chile Bacon Burger at Whataburger. Make this flavorful fantasy a reality, but do it soon: 

This burger’s only here for a limited time!  

  

Spicy Chicken Sandwich- Don’t let your next lunch break be bland and boring — spice it up with 

Whataburger’s newest creation: the Spicy Chicken Sandwich. A perfect punch of crispy chicken that’s 

spicy from within, paired with fresh veggies and tangy pickles, it’s the ideal meal for giving your routine 

a kick. But it’s only here for a limited time — make your way to Whataburger and try it today. 

  

Just as a reminder, our drive thru is open 24 hours a day! We are also happy to announce that we have 

welcomed guests back into our dining rooms from 7 a.m. to 11 p.m. every day.  For those who choose 

not to dine in, customers can pick up their Whataburger favorites through the drive-thru, curbside 

pickup (from 7 a.m. to 11 p.m.) or  have it delivered.  If you drive an oversized vehicle – such as an 18-

wheeler or a firetruck – you can place an order online, park your vehicle nearby and walk up to our 

curbside employee to pick up your order.  Curbside pickup and Delivery are great new additions and can 

be utilized when ordering through our online app! 

 

 

 


